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Dear Sir/Madam,

On behalf of our Kilkivan Union Church we write in relation to the proposed bill which was
 recently tabled by Yvette D'ATH in parliament.

We ask you to carefully consider this legislation, in light of the fact that in order to be
 reading this you are a living person.  As we are, writing this email to you.

We do not believe that any person has the right to take your life from you.  As we also do
 not believe any person has the right to take our lives from us.

Life is a fundamental right that should not be taken for granted.  The price of freedom is
 eternal vigilance.

We do not believe that a mother should have the right to terminate a pregnancy, unless it
 is to save the mother's life.

Invariably, any decision to terminate a pregnancy is based on an excuse.  Be it the child is
 wrong sex (discrimination), be it the child is disabled (discrimination), be it the child is
 inconvenient (no words suffice).

A proposal to allow unborn children to be treated less than dogs threatens to weaken us
 all.

Please consider this bill and reject this bill in its entirety.

Dawn Choate
Sue Williams 
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